June 13, 2001
Dear Homeowner,

Some of you may have noticed workers from StarPower working in Tollgate recently and I
apologize for not getting this note out sooner.

StarPower is a competitive communications company that is wiring the Falls Church area for
fiber optic communications. They plan to provide telephone, Internet and cable TV services to
compete with similar services from Verizon and Cox Cable.

Last month they approached the board with a proposal to wire Tollgate to provide these services
at no cost to the community. After they are finished with the installation, they will offer the
services to each homeowner. There is no obligation to purchase anything.

In the interest of increasing competition and expanding the services available to homeowners, the
board approved their proposal with the provision that they make sure there is no service
disruption to any existing Cox or Verizon customers. They will be working behind the
properties and installing a cable and new pedestals similar to the existing Cox pedestals. In order
to ensure that they don’t cut any existing cables, StarPower had the utilities came in and mark
where the cables are located so they are not disturbed. Here is a diagram of their planned
installation:

If anyone has any questions, feel free to call me.
Bob Donaldson —Treasurer
PS: Minutes of the Tollgate board meetings are available at the Tollgate website:

www.tollgateway.org or by e-mail. Any homeowner who wishes to receive the Board minutes
by e-mail should send their e-mail address to me at: Robert. Donaldson@verizon.net



